NOTICE OF CLOSEOUT PUBLIC HEARING
FOR MICHIGAN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) FUNDING FOR THE LOFTS OF MIDDLEVILLE

The Village of Middleville will conduct a closeout public hearing on January 26, 2021 at 7pm at
via zoom: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88973686280, Meeting ID: 889 7368 6280, Passcode:
175089 for the purpose of affording citizens an opportunity to submit comments and receive a
final report on the completion of The Lofts of Middleville CDBG grant.

The CDBG grant provided funding to assist in construction for mixed-use rehabilitation the
building at 101 E. Main Street. The CDBG project benefitted at least 51% low to moderate income
persons; 0 persons were displaced as a result of the project.

Interested parties are invited to comment on the project in person at the public hearing or in
writing through January 26, 2021 and addressed to Glorimar Ayala, Village Clerk, PO Box 69,
Middleville, Ml 49333 or via email ayalag@villageofmiddleville.org.

Citizen views and comments on the CDBG project are welcome.

Glorimar Ayala
Village Clerk
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